
Scholarship Application Closing Date 

Announcement 

Dear Students, 

We are pleased to announce that the application period for the [Scholarship Name] will close on 

[Closing Date]. 

We encourage all eligible candidates to submit their applications before this date to ensure 

consideration for this opportunity. 

For further information, please visit our website at [Website Link] or contact us at [Email 

Address]. 

Thank you for your attention, and we wish you the best of luck! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 
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